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22nd January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you that we hope to welcome Miss Isted back into school next week.  
 
We will be postponing the Minnow’s ‘Share and Learn’, due to take place on Tuesday 30th January 
and also the Minnow’s Parent Consultions to a later date; we will let you know in due course a new 
date for these. 
 
I am sure you will join me in wishing Mrs Isted well and we look forward to seeing her back in with 
her Minnows next week.  
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support.  
 
Best Wishes, 
 

 
Miss K Martin 
Headteacher 
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